

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

September 29-30, 2013

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to welcome you to the North American Region meeting of the World Union of Catholic Women Organizations at the Marriott Harbor Resort and Spa in Fort Lauderdale, Florida.

Each day Americans face many problems that government alone cannot solve, but no problem is so deep and no evil so pervasive that it cannot be overcome by God's grace. Through meetings such as this one, we receive the necessary fellowship and strengthening of our faith which enables us to walk in love and caring for our fellow man. May God bless you as you continue in His service.

Our state is proud to host this event, and we look forward to showcasing the hospitality that makes Florida the world's destination of choice. Enjoy the beauty of our state parks, world-class attractions, and our miles of beaches. Florida offers an endless variety of activities and remains one of the most dynamic and diverse destinations you can experience.

Best wishes for an uplifting meeting and for continued dedicated service to God and your fellow man.

1/

Sincerely,

Rick Scott

Governor

North American Region of the World Union of Catholic Women Organizations